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MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  May 13, 2024 

 

TO: Consultant Firms 

 

FROM: AD 25114 TRC Members 

 

COPIES: Ryan Molloy P.E., David Agacinski, Vincent Collie P.E., D1 Procurement Office 

 

SUBJECT: SR 29 Alignment Shift  

 

The existing SR 29 roadway & bridge alignments may be proposed to be modified within the 

existing FDOT right-of-way to accommodate maintenance of traffic during construction as part 

of your letters of response. A permanent final condition alignment shift is acceptable for 

proposal in your letters of response so long as not to interfere with any potential future widening. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ryan Molloy, P.E. 

District 1 Assistant Drainage Engineer 

 

 

  


